
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
As many of you may have guessed, it takes a great deal of money to keep The Five Star 
Theatre Company’s Summer Program running at such a high quality level.  Tuition 
does not cover the total cost of royalties, facilities, costumes, sound equipment, 
lighting rental, scenery, props, orchestra, storage space, and staff.  Ticket sales, 
raffles, refreshments, and lobby sales make up the deficit and keep us in operation 
from year to year.  We are a registered non-profit organization and we would greatly 
appreciate any assistance you might give us in the lobby on the nights of the show (as 
we will be backstage with the students).  Please fill out the slip below if you are willing 
to help and return by Friday, July 19th.
Thank you very much.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------
YOUR NAME _________________________________  
Phone Number____________________________
Email Address________________________________________________________________
CHILD’S NAME________________________________________________________________

I would be willing to help:
 ____Thursday night (July 25th )  ____Friday night (July 26th)
With:
______ SELLING RAFFLE TICKETS
______ TICKET OR LOBBY SALES
______ USHERING
______ COORDINATING REFRESHMENTS
______ SELLING REFRESHMENTS
______ STRIKING THE SET (after the show on Friday, July 20th)
______ WHEREVER NEEDED (except striking the set)

*During the final week of our program we will send home a letter confirming your 
assignment

I would be willing to donate:

 
 
 ______  Pre-packaged treats

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ______  a dozen bottles of water

• There will be more information in our next newsletter about where and when to 
bring food and drink donations

• If anyone (or a few parents together) would like to donate a themed basket or 
gift card for the raffle…that would be awesome. If you are able to contribute 
toward the raffle contact Lori Loussedes: lorimando@yahoo.com

• Again, thank you very, very much!                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Mr. Endslow
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